
                                                 

 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 

As you have experienced before, during this time of the year, all the students at BISM are 

particularly busy with a lot of activities, in and outside the classroom. 

I would like to take the opportunity to thank all members of staff at BISM for allowing so 

many great things to happen and also to remind you of important dates between now and 

the December Holidays. 

 

Tuesday 22
nd

 of November PA meeting - 19:00 – 21:00 BISM Auditorium 

Wednesday 23rd of November -  Professional Development Day for teachers - school closed 

for students (except Fritids) 

Tuesday 29th of November - PYP Winter Concert - 17:00 – 18:30 BISM Auditorium - PYP 

Choir and Band 

Friday 2nd of December PA Christmas Fair - 14:30- 17:00 BISM Auditorium 

Thursday 8th of December - PYP/MYP Instrumental Program Performance 17:00 – 19:00 

BISM Auditorium 

Friday 9
th

 of December – Fritids Winter Concert 18:00 – 19:30 in Folkets Park, Malmö 

Tuesday 13th of December – Lucia (an invitation to parents will follow)  

Friday 16th of December  - Last day of term - Avslutning (end of term ceremony in Sankt 

Andreas kyrka at 10:00) 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Elena Salassa 

Principal 

BISM 

 

 

Please see on the next page information from Friends of Bladins 



 

Friends of Bladins (FoB) is a non-profit organization formed 1997 by parents and students of the 

school to manage funds and sponsorships.  

A new Board for the 2016/2017 term was elected at the FoB Annual General Meeting on October 

20th, 2016 

 

Heidi Andris-Hede, Chair 

Jakob Gunge, Vice Chair 

Ingrid Holmquist, Hon. Secretary 

Seda Olcer, Treasurer 

Kajsa Hallberg, Vice Treasurer 

Ani Andersson 

Annette Niv  

Jenny von Platen and Pia Dolan, Nomination Committee  
 

Our Mission 

 

• Support the school by providing extra equipment and activities beyond the standard  

 operational budget 

• Encourage teachers and students to come up with ideas, support their realization and 

the Bladins community spirit 

 

Fundraising through 

  

• Annual family membership fee 

• Sale of tickets, food and drinks at school events (in cooperation with the Parents 

Association), 

• Sale of Bladins logo gear (t-shirts, caps, etc.) 

 

Sponsored 2015/16 for the benefit of ALL students 

 

• Netscan (educating students on internet safety) 

• School flags 

• Leavers dinner / ‘avslutningsmiddag’ / scholarships 

• Cafè Michael 

• Fritids Concert 

• Nordic Network sports event 

 

Become a member today and join us in supporting the Bladins community! 

100% of your contributions go directly to our children. 

 

Family membership fees: Basic 200:-  Sponsor family 500:- Bankgiro 5159-8340 

Find us on the official Bladins website and on Facebook  http://www.facebook.com/bladinsfriends  


